Principal: Lance Nesbit Chairperson Governing Council: Chris Dalgairns

<u>NEWSLETTER</u>

10th November, 2021

25 Sunningdale Drive Christie Downs SA 5164

Tel (08) 8382 8206 Fax (08 8384 8394

Email: dl.1098.admin@schools.sa.edu.au

## **UPCOMING EVENTS AT LONSDALE**

13/11/21	Saturday	Car Boot Sale
26/11/21	Friday	Tree Climb excursion 6/7 class
29/11/21	Monday	Governing Council Meeting
30/11/21	Tuesday	Preschool Graduation
1/12/21	Wednesday	Year 6 & 7's Graduation 5 p.m.
3/12/21	Friday	End of Year Celebration Concert 5 p.m.

# <u>CAR BOOT SALE SATURDAY 13<sup>TH</sup> NOVEMBER</u>

<u>SAVE THE DATE</u> <u>BOOK A SPOT</u>

We are looking to run a car boot sale on **Saturday 13<sup>th</sup> November** from 9 a.m. to 11

a.m. in park. If to for \$10.00 those can you



the school car you would like purchase a spot to sell some of preloved items call into the

office to book and pay so we can see how much interest there is? We would allow 30 minutes prior to opening for people to set up. We will also provide flyers so you can advertise the day. A sausage sizzle and drinks will be available on the day. Hope you can come along and join in the fun.

## SPORTS DAY TAKE TWO

Sports Day take two is on Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> November, 2021. This will be run in the morning from 9.15 a.m. to approximately 12.45 p.m. There will be a sausage sizzle provided for the students and extra sausages for sale for visitors. The canteen will be open on this day for extra lunch orders and snacks for sale during recess and lunchtime. Parents are welcome to come along, but must QR scan in or manually sign in through the office if you don't have a phone. QR scanning will be scattered around the school for everyone's convenience.

## **CANTEEN SPORTS DAY**

#### Parent Sports Day Menu:

We will have some items for sale on Sports Day for families and visitors to buy as follows:

1:	Ham / cheese toasties	\$3.00
2.	Assorted Sandwiches	\$3.00
3.	Quiche Lorraine	\$3.50
4.	Tea and coffee	\$1.00

Sausages from the sausage sizzle will also be available. The usual ice blocks and drinks will be available all day.

### **ENROLMENTS FOR 2022**

<u>Preschool:</u> If you have a child or know of any children turning 4 before the 1<sup>st</sup> May, 2022 they are entitled to start Preschool at the start of next year. Enrolment packages are available at the Front Office or you can book a time to have a tour. All enquiries are welcome.

School: Student enrolments are available for 2022. Please make all enrolment enquiries and appointments through the Front Office on phone 8382 8206 or email dl.1098.info@schools.sa.edu.au

All enquiries are welcome.

#### **VISIT FROM JASON**

Thank you to Jason for visiting our school and speaking about how to write books/novels. He got the children to do some fun games involved around the process of brainstorming ideas. The students had a wonderful time exploring the world of book writing. Thank you again.



#### STUDENT GRADUATION

This year some of our older students had the opportunity to be involved in Children's University Australasia. They had to volunteer their time to accumulate hours of service. We had some successful students who achieved their goals and had their graduation at the University on Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> November. Well done to the following students:

Heath Dalgairns Logan Dalgairns Catelin Applebee

